
From: Cooke, Michelle 
Sent: 6/4/2012 3:31:10 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Out of Office AutoReply: Safety Leadership mtg on 6/26 

I will be out of the office May29-June 1, 2012.1 will check cell phone and email periodically. You may contact 
my assistant, Aaron Pete, at 415 703 2349. 

If you have questions that require immediate attention related to ALJ matters, contact the Division Assistant at 
415 703 2008. 

Thank you. 

Michelle Cooke, Special Projects 
Consumer Protection and Safety Division 
415 703 2349 
mlc@cpuc.ca.gov 
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